September 16, 1991

Mr. I. Dal Allan

ENDL

14426 Black Walnut Court
Saratoga, CA 95070

Dear Mr. Allan:

I am in receipt of you letter dated 1991-09-06, in which you request that either an
electronic version and/or a camera-ready copy of X3.170 and X3.170a be forwarded
to ISO for publication as IS 10222.

Unfortunately, you were misinformed as to my role in this process. Although the
arrangements to forward the necessary documentation can be arranged, all such
requests as yours must be sent to ANSI from the Accredited Standards Developer -
in this case Jean-Paul Emard, as Secretariat of ASC X3.

Please contact Mr. Emard for further assistance.

Sincerely,

Beth Somerville
Program Administrator
Information Technology Department

cc: K. Brannon
J.P. Emard
d. Lohmeyer\/
M.C. Lynch
G. Milligan
H. Rosenfeld
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